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SUMMARY OF UPDATES 
 
The Consumer Surveys Manual Chapter has been posted on VRIS. The Manual Chapter outlines 
the purpose, policies, and process for completing the Consumer Surveys. 
 
VRIS POSTING 
 
The Consumer Surveys Manual Chapter has been posted on VRIS and may be found under the 
Employment Program. 
 
TEAM COMMUNICATION 
 
Office Directors should discuss this Manual Chapter with their staff at their next Team Meeting. 
It is important that all Team members understand the policies and procedures for the Consumer 
Surveys. 
 
LEADERSHIP CONTACT 
 
Dennis King, 402.471.7827, dennis.king@vr.ne.gov 
 


